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January 8, 2025 

RE: Public Services Standard Specifications 

 
Dear Users of the Public Services Standard Specifications, 

The Public Services Standard Specifications provides standards for public improvements 
constructed in the City of Ann Arbor. These standards apply to publicly constructed projects as 
well as private development projects, and include standards for design, materials, construction 
methods, as well as outlining permit and inspection procedures.  

These updated Standards are effective immediately; all plan submittals after this date must 
comply with these standards to receive plan approval. 

It is the responsibility of the Private Sector Engineer, Contractor and/or Developer to ensure 
that they are using the most current version of the Standard Specifications. Join our email list to 
receive notice of any updates: visit a2gov.org/standardspecifications and choose the envelope 
icon in the “Connect with us” section to subscribe. This email list will be notified whenever an 
updated version of the Public Services Standard Specifications is published to the webpage; we 
plan on an annual update cycle for the near future. Submit any Standard Specification update 
requests to StandardSpecifications@a2gov.org.  

Sincerely, 

City of Ann Arbor 
Public Services Area 

         

Sue McCormick       Nicholas Hutchinson, P.E. 
Interim Public Services Area Administrator   City Engineer  

CITY OF ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN 
301 E. Huron St., P.O. Box 8647 ● Ann Arbor, Michigan 48107-8647 
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